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Expert talk on 

 First step in Enterprise World 

To create awareness amongst students about the latest trends and technologies and 

its usefulness, Department of Computer Engineering organized an expert talk ,” First 

step in Enterprise World ” on 12th March 2019. Mr. Sandeep Khuperkar, the CTO, 

Director at Ashnik was the guest of honour.  The talk aimed to provide knowledge 

and information to students regarding upcoming and trending technologies, it 

importance and applications. The speaker, Mr. Sandeep Khuperkar, was informative 

about how the technological advancements play a vital role in overall development. 

He motivated students to stay updated with recent advancements and to look forward 

for careers in various developing open source technologies. Mr. Khuperkar, with 

narration of few market trending examples highlighted how students can successfully 

build and opt of job opportunities in open source platforms. 

The session was overall informative and motivational for 26 students of computer 

engineering department. Proceeding towards the end, Mr. Khuperkar conducted an 

interactive activity which involved participation of students in groups, to share their 

knowledge and ideas about the latest technical developments known to them.      
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